My Criteria for an Excellent Math Website

1.  Is the website simple enough that a Pre-k student can navigate it



* the graphics are large and interesting



* there is not extra information 

2. Is the math concept being presented developmental appropriate

3. Does the site give the student instant feedback

4. Is the purpose of the site to teach or reinforce math skills through fun

5. Does the website run well

Review of Tootsie Pop Website


For PreK-K students first of all this is not an appropriate website. There is to much reading involved and the font is too small. The actual design of the website is poor. There are images that fly around and are distracting. The background makes it very difficult to focus the content of the page. Also not all the images load.


The content of this site is neither age appropriate for individual students nor is it designed in a kid friendly manner. The questioned posed at the top of the page also has nothing to do with the questions actually asked on the page. Also the links for results did not work. PreK-K students would be able to figure out through experimenting how many licks it takes or favorite flavors and then as a class compare their result to those if they were on the website.

Math Forum


From the math forum I went to elementary level to PreK to counting mice. The counting mice site has large text that explains how the site can be used. The pictures used are clear and interesting. The subject matter of counting is developmentally/age appropriate and reinforces the concept of counting. The site runs well and I found all the links work. There are not too many choices of what to do next so the student will not be over whelmed.  


The major problem with the site is the story part of writing is not large enough and it is a little blurry. There is an option to make images larger but you can only do it for individual section not both the writing and the picture. This site would be better if you could view the story like on starfall.


The math forum site is a great resource for teachers.

U.S. Mint

(http://www.usmint.gov/kids/) 


I like using this website when introducing coins in math. The site is kid friendly there are only a few choice of where to go and they are aligned as pictures of coins on the left side of the screen. In the past I have only used this site for myself to find games and printouts to use with my students. As I investigated the site more according to my criteria I found it was not as good for young students the directly use. 


The site runs well and looks kid friendly. But the games are really meant for older students who can read the direction and already have a basis for what money is and how much coins are worth. The site for some of the games does give instant feedback. I would say this site is an excellent resource for teachers but not good for young children.  

